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PRODUCT RECALL 

Spice Kitchen – Indian Spice Tin 

Batches Affected: All 
What you should do:  If you have bought an affected product please don’t eat it. Instead return 

it to a Selfridges store for a refund. No receipt is required.  

For more information, contact Selfridges customer service on 0800 123 400. 

The product has been recalled because they may contain peanuts which are not mentioned on 
the label making them a possible health risk for anyone with an allergy to peanuts. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

Note: This recall was initiated by Spice Kitchen. 
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